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We are pleased to welcome all year one parents and children back and hope you have all enjoyed your 
Christmas. We would like to wish you a happy new year! 

 
This term’s outcome will be to create a healthy food café where friends and families will be invited 
to taste the children’s creations. Children will be looking at how fruit and vegetables are grown and 
will experience growing seeds themselves. Children will explore the map and learn which fruits and 

vegetables are grown locally, and what the benefits are to healthy eating.   
 

This term,  Miss Lea will be working in class with your children.  On a Wednesday morning and Thurs-
day afternoon Mrs Micklewright will be teaching with the class - We are all looking forward to con-

tinuing to work with you. 
 

Mr Hunt. 
 
 

The Jolly Farmer 
 

This term our NICER challenge pack is called 
The Jolly Farmer. Children will be exploring 
healthy and unhealthy foods. Children will be 
enjoying a food tasting experience led by the 

fantastic TNS Catering. 
 

 
 
 

            P.E. 
 

This term our PE topic is Games; children will 
be learning all about different ball skills. 

 
Please ensure your child has a names PE kit in 

school.  We have P.E on Thursdays and Fri-
days 

 
If your child wears earrings, please make 

sure they take them out on PE days.  If they 
are unable to do this, plasters are availa-

ble.  

 
Homework 

 
Your new NICER challenge pack home 

work will be with you shortly!  
 

Every week your child will receive a set 
of spellings.  Please practise these at 
home  as we will have a spelling test 

every Monday.  
 

I will upload my maths homework every 
Monday, if you can’t remember your log 
in details feel free to see me and I will 

get you a new copy,  
 
 

Dates for your Diary] 
 
Friday 19th January: Food Tasting 

Monday 22nd January: Sports for Champions 
Friday 16th February: Teacher Training Day 
Friday 23rd March: Homework Due Date 
 

Spring term Spring term 

Please ensure your child has their book bag and their reading 
book in school every day. Please ensure your children are read-

ing regularly. 
Thank-you.  

Spring term Spring term 


